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Fund Balance Policy adopted by the BPL Board on September 21, 2015. Revised May 15, 2023 

 
To ensure the prudent financial management of the Baldwin Public Library (BPL), the Library 
Board of Directors shall maintain an unassigned fund balance of not less than 25% of annual 
expenditures and of not more than 35% of annual expenditures, except where it is building 
its fund balance in support of specific non-recurring projects, which will be assigned as 
such. These percentages are based on BPL’s previous fiscal year-end financial statement. 
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